
At the YMCA Before and After School Recreation
Programs we seek to expand children’s potential by

providing a supportive, safe, creative, fun environment
in which they can develop. 

For families that are currently enrolled in our Before & Afterschool programs:
 

An email will go out In May with registration information for the upcoming school year.
Registration forms will be included in this email with instructions on due dates to secure your

child’s spot for next year. 
 

Since you are currently registered, you can guarantee your spot for next school year by
submitting your registration paperwork by the due dates listed on the email you will receive. Your

priority registration also includes any siblings that would be new to the program.
 

For Families that are new to our program:
 

We will open registration for new families on July 1, 2025. Registration paperwork and instructions
for registering will be updated on our website June 2025. Spaces are limited, and we anticipate high

demand. To ensure your child’s spot, we encourage you to register soon after registration opens. 
 
 

For registration or billing questions please email childcare@scfymca.org
 


